
Haddon Township property owners who believe their equalized property 

assessments do not reflect the acceptable range within market value have 

the right to file an appeal each year on or before April 1st of the Current tax 

year. Appeal applications are available from the Camden County Board of 

Taxation or in the Haddon Township Tax Assessor’s office after February 

1st. An appeal cannot be filed based on the amount of taxes being charged 

to a property. Some properties may be eligible to file directly with the Tax 

Court. Appeals on properties with an assessed value in excess of 

$1,000,000 may be filed directly with the Tax Court in Trenton. The Tax 

Assessor represents the Borough in all tax appeals before the Camden 

County Board of Taxation and State appeals before the Tax Court of New 

Jersey. 


